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Supplemental lnformation Packet

Agenda Related ltem(s) - lD#15-1154 (1-P)

Contents of Supplement: Letter
Item(s)

Attached please find a Supplement to File lD#15-1154). The title of the item is as
follows:

Consider adopting minor changes to the Citywide Development Code contained in
Chapter 15 of the Fresno Municipal Code, as introduced by the Fresno City Council at
the December 3, 2015 adoption hearing for Bill No. B-43 relating to Recycling Centers,
Mobile Vendors and Small Scale Entertainment Centers in Mixed Use Districts

Supplemental lnformation :

Any agenda related public documents received and distributed to a majority of the City Council after the
Agenda Packet is printed are included in Supplemental Packets. Supplemental Packets are produced as
needed. The Supplemental Packet is available for public inspection in the City Clerk's Office, 2600
Fresno Street, during normal business hours (main location pursuant to the Brown Act, G.C. 54957.5(2).
ln addition, Supplemental Packets are available for public review at the City Council meeting in the City
Council Chambers, 2600 Fresno Street. Supplemental Packets are also available on-line on the City
Clerk's website.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA):
The meeting room is accessible to the physically disabled, and the seruices of a translator can be
made available. Requests for additional accommodations for the disabled, sign language interpreters,
assistive listening devices, or translators should be made one week prior to the meeting. Please call
City Clerk's Office at 62L-7650. Please keep the doorways, aisles and wheelchair seating areas open
and accessible. lf you need assistance with seating because of a disability, please see Securitv.
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December 15, 2o1S

Jennifer Clark
Development Director

City of Fresno
z6oo Fresno Street

Fresno, CAggZzt
CÁ

Re: Development Code Meetings

Jennifer,

Thank you for taking the time to work with the development industry in dealing with many of our
concerns related to the new zoning regulations.

I'm writing to let you know that I am completely satisfied with the results of our meetings and I am on
board as supporting the proposed language in the multifamily and mixed use portions of the new
development code with the added flexibility provisions.

Also, to clear up any confusion, I okayed my name being added to the list of participants in the letter
and comments by Granville prior to seeing it. I believe the flexibility option creates a path that deals
with the issues listed in the letter and attached notes.

Regards,

Ginder Development Corp.

Richard C. Ginder, Jr., President

phone SSg-225-4Soo fax SSg-426-t65o cell 3S1-S1o1
rginder@ ginderdevelopment. com

7S9 West Alluvial Avenue, Suite 1o2 . Fresno, California ggTLr
Phone: (SSg) zz,5-41oo. Fax: (SSq) 225-5759

lvww. ginderdevelopment. com
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